873 Broadway 2nd floor south New York, N.Y. 10003

June 27, 1968

TO ALL NC MEMBERS

Dear Comrades,

The Bay Area branches are currently holding a joint discussion on the Black Panther Party - Peace and Freedom candidacies for office in San Francisco and Oakland. The Berkeley and San Francisco YSA locals have been invited to attend.

On June 20 we circulated to the NC an initial contribution to this discussion submitted on June 6 by Peter Camejo of the Berkeley branch.

We will circulate any further contributions from the Bay Area.

These excerpts of letters from Seattle on the Washington Black Panther Party are submitted at this time for NC information only, not for general membership distribution.

Fraternally, Jack Barnes

Jack Barnes

Organization Secretary